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1. No old business

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP rret for its February 2020 nreeting on February 19'2020 at

the Northeast Florida Suf"ty Countil, located at 1125 Art Museum Drive' Lunch was served at

11 :30 during networkinfiime and Bob Dooley' President.called the meeting to order at 12:00

noon with l8 members arO g.re,ts present' Bob welcomed everyone to the meeting' had a1l

present introduce themselves.

Bob asked the attendees to review and approve the January Meeting Minutes that had been

distributed to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to

approve tl.re minutes. Dan Hernpsall motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the

minutes, John Bums second. Bob called for a vote and the minutes were approved'

Bob gave the Treasurer Report for the North Florida Chapter' As of February 18' 2020' the

"hrfir 
has a balance: $6,312.78 in the bank account: checks and cash on hand: 530'00'

Mark Gibson gave the Membership Reporl. The North Florida Chapter has221 Members'

There are 16 members in grace status.

Bob called lor an1 old business -

1'homasPaul

JEA

D€legate

delesateAnf].msD.ors
665-4225

Bob presented and called for any new business

l. Bob discussed the U F Health Stop the Bleed program as EMT Melissa Johnson was

not able to attend today's meeting as originally planned.

2. Dan Hempsall made a motion for the chapter to provide $250 for a bagpipe player at

the April Worker's Memorial. John Burns gave second to the motion' Bob called for a

vote and the motion was approved.

3. Dan Hempsall cited a new date for the Worker's Mernorial. The date is April 28,2020'

The time is l0 a.rn. to noon. The location is the Northeast Florida Safety Council'

Bob introduced the speaker. Joseph Hosgrefe, Staff Sargent with the U. S. Army National

Guard. Mr. Hosgrefe spoke of site security and active shooter response.

With no further business, the rneeting was adjoumed at 1:00 PM.
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